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16th June 2021 
 

Reception Class September 2021 Parents Meeting 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Following on from the Government announcement on Monday 14th June regarding the delay in lifting 

current COVID restrictions we have had to amend our plans for the Reception Class September 2021 

Parents Meeting due to take place on Thursday 1st July at 6pm. 

 

Although this was not the news we had hoped for we are still forging ahead and the meeting will now 

take place via Microsoft Teams on the same date and time. We will circulate the invite by email in the 

coming days. 

 

The meeting will be an opportunity for the Reception class teaching staff to introduce themselves to 

you and to discuss the plans for September including the curriculum your child will be following. It 

will also be possible for parents to ask any questions they may have. 

 

As soon as COVID restrictions are lifted and we are permitted to allow parents into school again we 

will arrange a date in the autumn term for you to come and have a look around and see how your child 

is getting on. 

 

We look forward to meeting you albeit virtually on the 1st July to welcome you to our school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs S Groarke 

Head teacher 
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